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CHANGE OF NAME TO PREMIER1 LITHIUM LIMITED (ASX:PLC) 

SensOre Limited (ASX: S3N) (‘SensOre’ or the ‘Company) is pleased to announce that the Company has received 
all relevant approvals to implement its name change from SensOre Limited to Premier1 Lithium  Limited. 

ASX has advised the Company that the previously reserved ASX ticker code ‘P1L’ is no longer available and reserved 
the ticker ‘PLC’ for the Company. The change will be effective from Wednesday 7 February 2024 when the relevant 
information will be updated. 

Richard Taylor, CEO, commented: “The change of name and ASX ticker code is the last step in our transformation 
into Premier1 Lithium. The team are excited about the drilling campaign commencing at Abbotts North shortly 
and the prospective portfolio of projects coming behind it.” 

This release was approved by the SensOre CEO. 
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